
Waterbury Cemetery Commission Meeting 

November 2, 2022, 4pm 

Steele Room 

 

 

 

Present: Jan Gendreau, Jill Chase, John Woodruff, Bill Shepeluk, Tom Leitz and Amy 

Kinsell 

 

Absent: Barbara Walton 

 

Agenda 

 

1.  Minutes for October 5, 2022, approved. 

         

2.  Discussion with Bill Shepeluk 

 

             Committee introduced to Tom Leitz, the new town manager starting Jan 1, 2023, 

 and spent most of the meeting time brain storming cemetery needs/concerns. 

 John reported to members that Jeff, Vermont Monuments, recommended that we not        

 insert the name of second wife of Silas Loomis, Elizabeth Averill, to the Loomis Hill 

 cemetery entrance sign. There wasn’t enough room to put name in with the same 

        lettering. John felt that committee consider a separate marker w/ name placed down  

        by Silas.   

 

 

 

      Meeting ended at 5 pm. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted John Woodruff 

 

 

Next meeting:  December 7, 2022, 4pm, Steele Room 

 


